
 

1 

 
 

Date:  June 19, 2017 
 
To: Russ Axelrod, Mayor 
 Members, West Linn City Council 
 
From: Darren Wyss, Associate Planner 
 
Subject: CDC-17-01 Public Comments – 6/8/2017 to 6/19/2017 
 

 

City Council is scheduled to hold a public hearing on the Planning Commission’s 
recommendation of approval of Ordinance 1660 (CDC-17-01) at its June 19, 2017 meeting.  The 
proposal is to amend Chapter 21 of the West Linn Community Development Code to allow 
outdoor recreation on the White Oak Savanna Park property.  The Council packet was finalized 
on June 8, 2017 and since that time, staff has received three public comments in favor of the 
proposal.  These comments are attached.  
 
 
 
 
 


